
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Ledges at Grandeview 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
After review of the proposed master plan, it has been determined that with the proper design, 
meeting the City of Alabaster specifications that sewer will be available to the project.  
 
Additionally, If upgrades are required during the design process, the developer will be 
responsible for the design and installation of any necessary upgrades. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Larry Marasckin 
Environmental Services Department 
 


